

Kind regards,

Montpelier Primary School

North Down Rd, Beacon Park, Plymouth, PL2 3HN Tel: 01752 216160



e-mail: admin@mpsplymouth.net Web site: www.montpelierprimary.co.uk

Monday 6th December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

The year 3/4 football club for boys will be commencing on <u>Wednesday 12th January 2022</u> on the playground, <u>finishing at 4.00pm</u>. Places are limited, so in the event of more children wanting to join than spaces available, a random draw will be made. If the club proves popular, the school will look to run a second club later in the year. The club will run until half-term, with the final session being on Wednesday 16th February.

For the club, children should bring their football kit (such as that of a team) to school, changing into it just before the end of the day. It is recommended that children wear shin pads under football socks, as well as trainers to play on the playground.

Please sign and return the attached consent form by Friday 10th December to your teacher, who will pass it onto Mr Robinson in class 5P. The children will then be informed if they have gained a place in the club on Monday 13th December.

Mr. Robinson, Mr Carhart and Mr Guest	
F.A.O. Mr. Robinson	
I give permission for my child:	
Phone contact	
 I will be responsible for collecting my 	child from school at 4.00pm
Signed:	date: